
From: Feliz Farms <felizfarms21@gmail.com>
To: <BOS@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 11/11/2019 7:51 PM
Subject: Support for the Development of an Amnesty Transition Pathway for Existing Cannabis Cultivation

Hello-

We wish to voice our support for the Development of an Amnesty Transition Pathway for Existing Cannabis Cultivation. Existing cultivators
deserve to be treated with standards of humanity, equity and opportunity. We fully support and agree with the memo from the Mendocino
Cannabis Alliance and ask that the Board of Supervisors vote 'yes' on developing this program.

Sincerely,

Brandon Wheeler
Owner, Feliz Farms
Mendocino Cannabis Alliance member


